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May 3, 2018 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2017-0335 
Anwaatin Inc. Motion to Review and Vary Ontario Energy Board Decision in EB-
2016-0160 ("Anwaatin MRV") 

This letter is provided by, and on behalf of, Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) and Hydro One Networks 
Inc. (HONI) in relation to the Anwaatin MRV. We wish to advise the Board that Anwaatin and 
HONI are in the process of negotiating a potential solution to the reliability disparity issues that 
have characterized the A4L transmission line and challenged the First Nations communities that 
are served by it.   
 
We hope to provide the Board and the two intervenors on the Anwaatin MRV with further 
information and developments on or before May 18, 2018, and would therefore ask that the 
Board refrain from issuing its Decision on the Anwaatin MRV until after that date in order to 
allow the Parties to continue their constructive dialogue. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

        

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 
Senior Partner 
DeMarco Allan LLP 

5 Hazelton Avenue, Suite 200 
Toronto, ON  M5R 2E1 

TEL  +1.647.991.1190 

Ferio Pugliese 
Executive Vice-President 
Customer Care and Corporate Affairs 

Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
South Tower – Executive 8th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5 
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